
Prick, Christina COE

From: Prkic, Christina COE
Sent: Thursday, October 30, 2003 4:48 PM
To: Leray, Diane DPM
Subject: FW: Inquiry

Hi Diane:

Robert Meyers forwarded me your inquiry below. The facts are not too clear nevertheless, there does not appear to be a
conflict of interest under the Code of Ethics.

If you have any further questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

CMstlna Prick
.5taff Attorney
Miami-DadeCounty Commissionon Ethicsand Public Trust
P: 305 350-0615

Original Message-----
From: Meyers, Robert COE
Sent Wednesday, October 29, 2003 4:54 PM
To: Prkic, Christina COF
Subject FW: Inquiry

Per your request.

----Otiginal Message--
From: Leray, Diane DPM
Sent: Wednesday, October 29, 2003 11:10AM
To: Meyers, Robert COE
Subject Inquiry

Robert:

I am currently the contract administrator for personnel agency services and has come into the knowledge that my family
member has been registered at an agency located in another state that is affiliated with one of the vendors under my
jurisdiction. Will this be construed as an ethics violation in terms of conflict of interest? Please advise...

Thank you...

Tracking: Recipient Delivery Read

Leray, One DPM Delivered: 1Oi33 4M PM Read: 1OtWX3 10:18PM
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Meyers, Robert COE TJJQ 0 - v3
From: Leray, Diane DPM
Sent: Wednesday, October 29, 2003 11:10AM
To: Meyers, Robert COE
Subject: Inquiry

Robert:

I am currently the contract administrator for personnel agency services and has come into the knowledge that my family
member has been registered at an agency located in another state that is affiliated with one of the vendors under my
jurisdiction. Will this be construed as an ethics violation in terms of conflict of interest? Please advise...

Thank you...
Diane LeRoy, CPPB
Sr. Procurement Agent
beportment of Procurement Management
E-mail: Jeray@miomidade.gov
Visit our website at <www.c&miami-dade.fl.us/dpm>


